Fisher, Julie

From: Bill Cypert <bill@cabotar.gov>
Sent: _ Thursday, March 16, 2017 2:22 PM
To: Smith, Joe

Subject: Old Sirens

Joe,

| hope all is well in North Little Rock. It is my understanding that you have replaced some of your warning sirens
and have some of the older sirens as surplus. Per discussion between one of our firefighters, Chris Leggett, and
your Director of Emergency Management, Leonard Montgomery, our sirens are of the same vintage as the ones
you are replacing. Parts to repair our sirens and the skill to perform the maintenance are rapidly diminishing. We
currently have two of our sirens inoperative and another only partially operative. Would you consider transferring
three of your old sirens to the City of Cabot as a donation? This would bring our sirens back to operational status
at a significant savings. If you have any questions, I am happy to answer them. Thanks a lot for your
consideration; and, have an amazing day!

BILL CYPERT
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